
2025 Call for Art: Paper Application 
Thank you for your interest in Erie County’s 2025 Call for Art: Small Works, presented by 
the Erie County Arts in Public Places Committee.  We strongly encourage applicants to 
apply BEFORE the deadline. Mailed or hand-delivered applications must be received 
before July 15, 2025, 12PM noon, no exceptions. Late submissions will not be accepted. 
 
Please contact publicart@erie.gov with any questions. 
 
Applications should be delivered to (hand delivery or USPS): 
 
Erie County Dept. of Environment & Planning 
c/o Monica Boutin 
95 Franklin Street, 10th floor 
Buffalo, NY 14202 
 
Please ensure your submission is clearly labeled “2025 Call for Art - Sealed Proposal/ 
(YOUR NAME)”. Use additional paper as needed.   

 
APPLICANT INFORMATION 
 
Name: 
Email:  
Phone: 
Address: 
City/Town: 
State/Province: 
Zip/Postal Code: 
 
Do you reside in Erie County? (Only Erie County residents are eligible to apply) 
 
Yes 
 
No 
 
Do you identify as a racial or ethnic minority?  
 
Yes 
 
No 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:publicart@erie.gov


 
 
APPLICATION 
 

1. Two (2) quality photos of the artwork. Please ensure the photos are free from glare, 
and the artwork is properly illuminated. The photos should be an accurate depiction of 
the artwork. (Please include photos with this application, two images maximum) 

 

2. Description of Artwork: dimensions (inches), materials, concepts, colors. 

 

3. Is the work ready to be installed? Description of installation requirements. 
(Any framed works requiring glass or acrylic must have UV filtration)  

 

4. Final purchase price. The purchase price must include any and all associated costs 
and be no greater than $2,000.  

 

5. Short Bio and/or Artist Resume (please include with this application). 

 

 

 


